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We are delighted to have 17 volunteers who 

have made a commitment to come into school 

to listen to readers on a regular basis. They 

have received training from Mrs Blacksell and 

most have now started listening to readers each 

week. This gives the children an opportunity to 

develop their reading fluency and deepen their 

understanding of what they have read. The 

more children read the better their reading skills 

become, which has a positive impact on their 

learning across the curriculum. We wish to 

thank all our reading volunteers and, if you were 

unable to volunteer, urge you to listen to your 

own children read on a regular basis. 
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